
Type of Impact: No Parking Allowed

Type of Work: Bypass pump around setup/implementation to allow for sewer relining operation.

Affected Locations: West side of S. Central Ave between Fawn St. through Baltimore St (southbound). 

North side of Fawn St. between S. Central Ave. and Exeter St (westbound).

Affected Dates: Start: Monday, May 13, 2019 (6:00 AM)

End: Saturday, June 14, 2019 (6:00 PM)

More Information:

WORK NOTIFICATION
Dear Resident, 

Please be advised that important work will be taking place in your area critical to the project and critical to the function of the 

City's underground infrastructure.  Please consider this as our notification of pending work as detailed below.

Starting on Monday, May 6th, orange traffic barrels will be placed along the curb line to mark off 

the affected areas.  "No Parking" signs will be placed providing formal notice that parking will not 

be allowed starting Monday, May 13th.  Prior to May 13th, parking will remain available for 

public use as allowed.   On May 13th, the traffic barrels will be moved to isolate/block off the 

noted parking lanes and parking will then be prohibited.  This area is necessary for required 

construction operations.  

That same day, workers will begin placing 12" pipe along the gutter between the intersections.  

As work proceeds, crews will begin excavating small/shallow trenches through the intersections 

so the piping can be buried and protected from travelling vehicles.  Piping will not be 

trenched/buried between the intersections.  

Please be advised, due to the critical nature of this work and the extreme need to protect this 

pipe, towing will be strictly enforced within this area.  

The setup/installation of the bypass line should be complete by Friday, May 24th (tentatively) 

dependent on weather.  At this point, the bypass will be engaged to allow rehabilitation work on 

the underground sewer system.  The rehabilitation process is expected to take approx. three (3) 

weeks and should be complete by Saturday, June 15th.  Sidewalks and access to your property 

will not be affected by this work.

What to Expect:

www.centralaveproject.com


